
 

 
 
 
 

Appeal Statement: 
 

in respect of:  
 

13 Princess Road, London NW1 
 

 
Stuart Henley & Partners 

 
6 Wrotham Business Park 

Barnet Herts EN5 4SB 
T: 020 8275 1080 

E: enquiries@planningconsent.com 

  
 
 

 

 On behalf of HDJ 2022 Ltd we have submitted the planning appeal for non-determination. 

Despite requesting updates from the LPA on : 

21/06/2023 

26/05/2023 

03/05/2023 

No responses have been received and we are now four months over the due decision date. As 
such the appeal has been lodged.  

Copies of the email correspondence above are attached for reference. 

 

We do not know the LPA’s position on the application due to the lack of response and therefore 
can not offer any additional statement over and above the one that was used on submission of 
the application. Should the LPA respond to the appeal then we will provide further responses at 
that time. 
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